State of New Mexico
0il Conservation Division
P. O. Drawexr DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attn: W. A. Gressett

Supervisor, District II

RE:

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter of

July 31,

Ausgust 7, 1981

RECEIVED

Cscar State
#1-G-36-24-29

Eddy County, New Mexico

1981, copy enclosed,

a 4-point test on the subject well was unable to be run due
to an excessive amount of water production.

Amended Forms 115 will be submitted under separate cover re-

flecting the water produced.

If additional data is regquired,

GB/DM

Enclosure

Tre <

Superior Qil Company

Western Division

please advise.
Yours very truly,

THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY

o

. Bannantine
Regulatory Group Manager

P.O. Box 4500, The Woodlands, TX 77380
(713) 363-3600, Twx: 910 880 4644



